
Inspiring Leadership 
Date:  Friday 3 February 2012 
Time:  9.30am-4.00pm  
Venue:  The Rowley Mile Conference Centre, Newmarket CB8 0TF 
  
Following on from last year's highly successful Eastern Region Event this 
conference is for Primary School leaders who are considering their next 
move towards headship during 2011/2012.  Whether they are Pre or Post 
NPQH Graduates identifying the next stages of development and considering 
options via keynote speakers, networking opportunities or just having the time 
to reflect on their current situation will be the key outcomes of the day. Places 
are limited (10 Pre NPQH, 10 Post NPQH) and will be allocated on a first 
come, first served basis.  There is no charge for this conference and supply 
will be paid. 
 
Click here for more information. 
  
To book your place email  elizabeth.philpot@norfolk.gov.uk  - please 
also include your workshop choices. 
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